
LIBRARY ANTICIPATES TEMPORARY CLOSING 
 Beginning October 8, the main location of the Somers Public Library located at 
51 Ninth District Road will be completely closed to the public due to installation of 
shelving and furnishings. It is anticipated that the main library will be closed for two 
weeks and will reopen on Thursday, October 22.  
 


